
KEN KONVALINKA PAUL MATEJCEK

CLINTON PARTS LLP
PO BOX 922

EAST TROY WI 53120

Dear Clinton Parts Customer, 

Clinton Parts is going out of business.  We intend to ‘close our doors’ by the 
end of calendar year 2019.   We – Kenny and Paul – have been supporting 
Clinton Power customers for more than 80 man-years.  We are both in our 
70s, and it is time for us to retire.  

We will continue to provide repair parts such as semiconductors, tap 
switches, and meters, until late in the year, subject to availability.  

We plan to accept circuit boards for repair until at least mid-year.  We may 
accept boards for repair beyond that time, depending on the backlog of orders
for new boards.  

We plan to accept orders for new circuit boards until late summer.  We plan a 
final build-out of boards in the fall, with the intention of having them all 
shipped by the end of the year.  If there is a surge of orders as we move 
toward fall, we may stop accepting orders for new boards earlier than 
planned.  

We have enjoyed long relationships with many of you, and that has been a 
pleasure.  As our paths begin to diverge from yours, we wish you all the very 
best in your personal and professional pursuits.  

Please share this internally as appropriate.  

Sincere regards, 

Kenneth Konvalinka
Paul Matejcek


